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Wednesday g April 2019

Dear Parents/Carers of children attending the Belgium trip

We are now in a position to finalise the trip to Belgium on May 21° 2019. We will be holding
a meeting for parents/carers of children attending the trip on Thursday gth May 2019 at
2.30pm. This will be an opportunity to discuss the day and answer any questions that you
have. )

As you know the date of the trip was changed earlier this year due to circumstances out of
our control. This has meant that the day will be an hour longer than originally planned and
the crossing is a little earlier than we had hoped. Therefore the children will need to be at
school by 4.45am for a 5.00am collection by the coach company. Unfortunately, as we have
a tight schedule, we will not be able to wait for children who do not make the collection
time. The crossing home is at 9.50pm GMT.

We hope that you will be able to attend the meeting on 9" May but if you have any
guestions do not hesitate to contact us.

Many Thanks

Mr Joseph Figg
Executive Headteacher

S8 FVELEIGH LINK
=\ ACADEMY TRUST



